Derek Johnson
221 Orcuttville Rd
Stafford Springs, CT

Dear Mark Fox,

I am very happy with the system that got installed. The house was a mess in
terms of the heating situation before. Now everything is simple and functional. Both of
your installers were very friendly, helpful, and professional. They answered all of my
questions and gave some helpful tips. The initial process you offered from including the
heat loss calculations in the beginning, to laying out different options and providing your
license and insurance information right in the beginning were very professional. Asa
result I will recommend your business to others and would be happy to provide a
recommendation to other customers. I will also be a return customer for a water heater
system in the future. Thank you and your installers for all of their hard work!

Sincerely From,
Derek Johnson



